
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 3, 2008 

 

 

 

David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

P. O. Box 47250  

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

Re: Shuttle Express, Inc. Penalty Assessment 

 Docket TC-072228 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket are the original and ten copies of the 

Settlement Agreement, Narrative Supporting Settlement Agreement, and Certificate of 

Service.  Electronic copies of signature pages from Shuttle Express are appended to each 

document. 

 

Regarding procedural preferences, the parties request review of the settlement on a paper 

record.  The parties suggest that a formal settlement hearing along with the opportunity for 

public comment is unnecessary in this case.  The matter is considerably less complex than a 

rate proceeding, and there are no opponents of the settlement. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

JENNIFER CAMERON-RULKOWSKI 

Assistant Attorney General  
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Enclosures 

cc:  Parties 


